
Subject: Re: Vista Del Mar Petition
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 02/14/2013 07:51 PM
To: John Darnell <john.darnell@lacity.org>

When can we meet with Young Isarel?

On Thu, Feb 14, 2013 at 4:33 PM, John Darnell <john.darnell@lacity.org> wrote:
That's great!  Thanks for the update!

John Darnell
Field Deputy
Los Angeles City Councilmember Paul Koretz
822 S. Robertson Boulevard, Ste. 102
Los Angeles, CA 90035
(310) 289-0353
(310) 289-0365 fax

Have you signed up to receive Councilmember Koretz's e-newsletter? To
subscribe, click here: http://cd5.lacity.org/newslettersignup/index.htm

On Thu, Feb 14, 2013 at 6:35 AM, Donald Duckworth
<duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:

I should have the Vista Del Mar Petition signed today.  We have a agreement
by email.   

--
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